Advisory #1986-4



RECEIVED

SEP 2 4 1986

STANFORD CONN

CITY OF STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT

September 23, 1986

Mr. John M. Zimmerman

Dear Mr. Zimmerman:

The Board of Ethics has considered your request for an advisory opinion. The Board unanimously decided that there would not be any conflict with your duties on the Environmental Protection Board should you work on the repair of the computer-based vote tally board in the Board of Representatives Room, at 429 Atlantic Street.

Very truly yours,

Board of Ethics Athanasios Loter

Chairman

cc:√ Lois Pont-Briant, Town Clerk